
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger                                            The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair                                                                                 Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                               House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C.                                                             Washington, D.C. 

20515                                                                                20515  

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Greendale Revitalization Initiative Project in fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is New Garden Park, Inc, located at 89 Shrewsbury 

Street, Suite 300, Worcester, MA 01604. The funding would be used to convert a single-owned, 

130-year-old industrial campus into a modern campus. 

 

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the Greendale Revitalization 

Initiative will convert a single-owned, 130-year-old industrial campus into a modern campus. 

Given the historically industrial uses throughout the site, the approximately 50-acre space 

requires significant remediation, demolition, and upgrades to the area's aging infrastructure. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

                                                                 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

                                                                James P. McGovern 

                                                                Member of Congress 


